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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

This week the children in Year 2 have been completing assessments. They have coped very well and 
again worked with confidence. I believe there are a few who need to complete tests next week and 
then in term 6, we have phonics screening for Year 1 and Multiplication check for Year 4. 
 

The Badgers enjoyed a very interesting Zoom call with Baroness Harris of Richmond in the House of 
Lords. She complemented the children on their excellent behaviour and the quality of their 
questions. 
 

On Tuesday all of KS2 visited the F51 building in Folkstone for an adventure day. There are some 
amazing photos of skateboarding, bouldering and scootering on page 4.  They had a wonderful time 
and again were complimented on their excellent and courteous behaviour. 
 

Look out this afternoon, for an envelope containing the children’s latest attendance figures and news 
from the School’s Friends Association. 
 

On Sunday, we look forward to welcoming visitors as part of the Heritage Safari Trail taking place  the 
village. If you want to learn about the history of the school, see below about how to purchase a 
ticket. 
 

Next week we have Fire Fighter Fitness for the whole school on Thursday. All children will need PE kit 
on that day.  There will also be a Hindleap meeting for Year 6 parents at 3.30pm that day. 
 

Finally, as another term draws to a close, there will be an Open Celebration worship on Friday 26th 
May at 2.30pm.  All are welcome to join us. 
 

Have a good weekend.     Julie Simmons 

       Love, Respect and Perseverance       

 
 

 
 

 
 

£2.50 PER CHILD PER DAY  
 

Special on a Wednesday 

Why not come along & try out Breakfast club next week! 
  

CLUB OPENS AT 8 AM  
 

Please do not leave your children before this time.  
 

DON’T FORGET to pay online as you use 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Headteacher   

Awards 

Love: 

Theo D  All Y5 

Dora B   Daniel M 

Silvia R  Theo E 

Layla B 

Respect: 

Theo D  All Y5 

William B  Eliza H 

Silvia R  Theo E 

Layla B 

Perseverance:  

All Y5   Sebastian M 

Zac S   All Y2 

Fred S   Theo E 

Layla B 

Mice: 
Oliver Gove 
 

Squirrels: 
Betsy Simmons 
& Lily Reynolds 

 

Otters:  
Harriet Johnson, Archie 
Cousens & Theo Downs 
 

Badgers:  
Lacey Cook 
& Elsie Brown 

Work on the 
Golden Board 

Forest school this week 25.5.23 Mice Y 2 Y 6 

Housepoints 

Red 2776 Yellow 3053 

Green 2174 Blue 2363 

Ticket information for Heritage Safari Trail - see dojo 
message on May 12th for further details: - 

E xciting announcement from Friends:- 
 

See poster on page 3 and apologies, but the boot fair 
scheduled for 10th June has been unfortunately been 
cancelled. 



Please don’t forget to pay 
online for Breakfast & After 
School Club as you use them.  

Charges for next week:- 
3.20pm ~ 4.00pm £2.00 
3.20pm ~ 4:30pm £4.00 
3.20pm ~ 5:00pm £5.00 
3.20pm ~ 6:00pm £7.00 
 
Minimum charge £2.00 
10% discount for sibling 
attendance  





Some pictures 
from the KS2 

visit 

Lunch, in the sunshine, on the Leas. 

How easy does this look….. 

Bouldering with a 
smile! 


